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Q:  It appears that the contract will be awarded by February 5th.  The scope of work includes preparing a PER, project design and cost estimating and construction supervision.  Are you trying to select the firm and have them prepare a PER in time for the FY 2015 CDBG application which are due in April?  
A: Yes, it is the City’s wish to have the selected firm prepare the PER in time for the FY15 CDBG application deadline.
Q:  I reviewed the RFQ and was wondering if you have any further description of the planned water infrastructure that would subsequently be designed? Knowing this would help in presenting our experience that best matches the planned work.  
A:  This CDBG application (due April 1, 2015) is a re-application from one submitted by the City in 2013. The following information was sourced from that application:
The Greentree neighborhood was developed in the 1970s and contains 25 housing units. At the time of its development, it was located in unincorporated Barrow County, and the developer installed a small water system of two-inch mains which dead-end on each of the neighborhood’s three streets. Since its development, the system has fallen into disrepair. In 2011, the neighborhood was annexed into the City of Auburn, and the City subsequently made a short water line extension from Highway 324 to the existing system as a stopgap measure. There is currently no fire protection for the Greentree neighborhood.
